期末复习之核心题型题组集训 (一)

一、完形填空。

Dear Amy,

I'm writing to you at home now. I just 1 back from Sludge Beach yesterday. Peter and I were on vacation there 2 our children for a week. We were 3 on the way to the beach. But when we got there, things were different. The weather wasn't good. It was 4 and it was a little cold. The next day was 5 bad. It was still raining and we only 6 at the hotel. It was really boring. Our children weren't happy. They didn't go to the beach 7 the rain. Sometimes they watched TV. They were bored and didn't 8 a good time.

Also, the restaurants there weren't , and the food was terrible. We really had a bad 10 . I hope next vacation can be better. Yours, Cathy)1. A. come B. comes C. came D. coming)2. A. on B. with C. for D. from)3. A. excited B. different C. interesting D. bored)4. A. snowy B. rainy C. windy D. sunny

)5. A. looks B. also C. for D. enough B. arrived)6. A. ate C. visited D. stayed)7. A. and B. because C. because of D. so)8. A. have B. make C. decide D. think)9. A. expensive B. clean C. popular D. busy B. festival)10. A. camp C. vacation D. party

二、短文还原。

根据短文内容,从方框中选出适当的句子补全短文,其中有两项多余。

People in the UK spend their free time in different ways. They usually use it to relax. 1. _____ The most popular(最受欢迎的) activity is watching TV. People in the UK watch TV for about 25 hours a week. 2. _____ People in the UK spend a lot of time reading newspapers and magazines. Many people in the UK have pets. 3. _____

In summer, gardening(园艺) is popular. And families often have a "day out" on the weekend. Young people like to go to clubs, and people of all ages like to go to the cinema.

4. Asking friends for a drink or a meal at home is the most usual(最常见的)one. Sometimes

people and their friends have dinner in a restaurant.

5. ____ The popular kinds of sports are soccer, horse racing, swimming, tennis, skating, climbing and hill walking.



三、任务型阅读。

Dear Liz,

Thailand is wonderful. Life in Bangkok is busy and interesting. My host family lives in a nice quiet town outside the city. There are Mr. and Mrs. Phairat, their son Sanan and their daughter Chinda in the family. I go to an international(国际的) school with Sanan and Chinda. The school teaches about 70% in English and 30% in Thai. I'm good at the spoken language, but Thai writing is very difficult. The cooking class is my favorite. I'm learning about Thai food and culture(文化). When I come back, I will cook you a real Thai meal.

Last weekend I went to Pattaya Beach with Sanan and Chinda by car. I thought it was great. Next month we will go to Phuket Island. My parents went there last year, and they said the sunshine and beaches there were very beautiful. Now Chinda is teaching me how to swim. I hope I can swim happily with her on Phuket Island. It will be my first time to swim in the sea.

Elephants are an important part of Thai culture and way of life. They are a symbol of Thailand for many years. People use them to do work. They also ride them and wash them. It looks very interesting.

Love,

Minnie

根据短文内容,回答下列问题。

- 1. How many people are there in Minnie's host family?
- 2. What is Minnie's favorite class?
- 3. How did Minnie go to Pattaya Beach?
- 4. Did Minnie ever swim in the sea before?
- 5. What does the last paragraph mainly(主要地) tell us?